
We’ve had a fantastic week at school! The children have begun their work in their books and have truly
impressed us with their hard work, presentation, and pride in their learning.

This week, we have started to introduce our foundation subjects, with subject leaders presenting
assemblies at the beginning of each week. As we are launching our history block, I’d like to extend a
special thanks to Mrs. Hemmings, our History Lead, for delivering a wonderful assembly on our history
curriculum. We even got to enjoy a short trailer showcasing what each year group will be covering!

It was also lovely to welcome our Hempstalls families into school on Wednesday evening for the “Meet
the New Class Teacher” sessions. We hope you found them useful and that they provided insight into
the exciting year ahead. We have many opportunities planned for you to join us in school to observe
learning and celebrate our fantastic Champion achievements.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Miss A. Bell
Headteacher 

We cannot believe week 2 is over in
Reception. The children are settling in

beautifully. We are continuing to
complete the government baseline

assessment.  The children are
continuing to learn our new routines
and class charter. We have started
our phonics this week the children

have learned the graphemes s/a/t/p/.
Homework sheets have been sent

home please can you go through this
with your child as much as possible. It
was great to meet so many of you at
our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions. If

you need any more information,
please just ask. 

We've had a wonderful week in
nursery. Our Blossoming butterflies
have settled so well. This week we

have been starting to learn our daily
routine and have been learning our
friends' names. Our butterfly reward
chart has been a big hit, when we

earn five stickers we will win a prize. 

Reminders-
Our morning session ends at

11.45am, please collect promptly. 
If your child is absent from school,
please call the school office 01782

950082 option one to leave a
message. 

Swimming will start Thursday 19th
September; we will swim once every

two weeks - more information to
follow.

Learning Ladybirds 
Busy Bees 

!

Curious Caterpillars

!

NURESRY

This week in Cubs/caterpillars we have
enjoyed getting to know our new children.

They have all been amazing. We look
forward to them starting their sessions

next week. 
this term our theme is Me, myself, and I.
The children have been very creative this
week creating their own faces on paper

plates.

We will be celebrating our monthly
achievers; This will be displayed in the

classroom. These children will be
rewarded with a certificate. 

Reminder: if your child does a Tuesday
am session, a slip has been placed in your

child's bag this week with your child's
dates. 

Please could you provide spare clothes for
your child to leave on their peg.

AUTUMN TERM DATES

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.01782 950082

13TH SEPTEMBER 2024

CUBS RECEPTION

Friday 25th October 2024 -
School closes for half term

Tuesday 5th November 2024 -
School reopens 

Friday 20th December 2024 -
School closes for Christmas
Tuesday 7th January 2025 -

School reopens

Blossoming Butterflys

https://thecreativelearningpartn301-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lkabir1_hempstalls_staffs_sch_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?view=1


We have seen an increase in the amount of
chocolate, crisps, and sweets in children's lunch
boxes. In order for us to promote healthy eating

and wellbeing with the children, please send your
child with a maximum of TWO treats to eat after

their sandwiches. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

RB - KAIDEN
RM - HENRY

HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES

PANTS AND SOCKS/TIGHTS: OUR
STOCKS ARE VERY LOW. PLEASE CAN

WE HAVE ANY DONATIONS OF NEW OR
PRELOVED SOCKS, PANTS AND TIGHTS.
THANK YOU SO MUCH PLEASE RETURN
BORROWED ITEMS ASAP. THANK YOU.

LUNCHTIME AWARDS!

OUR LOST PROPERTY AREA, GRAB & GO BAGS, AND
FREE PRE-LOVED

UNIFORM CAN ALL BE FOUND AT THE MAIN
RECEPTION.


